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The Federal Communications Commission (FCC) has published its

Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking (FNPRM) on media ownership

in the Federal Register, triggering the comment deadlines in that

proceeding. Comments are due by July 7, 2014 and reply comments

are due by August 4, 2014. 

The FNPRM incorporates the record from the never completed 2010

Quadrennial Review and seeks additional comment about issues

relating to local media ownership, cross-ownership, diversity, and

shared services agreements.

For additional information about the 2014 Quadrennial Ownership

Review, click here for our detailed summary.

If you have any questions, or would like to file comments, please

contact the Wiley Rein attorney who regularly handles your FCC

matters or one of the attorneys listed below.


